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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

 

Next General Meeting:  Tuesday, October 20th at 7:30 PM at the 
Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
November Combo Board/General Meeting: Tuesday, November 
17th at 7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
December Combo Board/General Meeting:  Tuesday, December 
15th at 7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
Apparel:  We sell t-shirts, sweatshirts and caps!!  Other styles and 
sizes subject to availability.  Call 741-NESS for details!!   
 
Landowner Appreciation Christmas Party:  Our annual club land-
owner appreciation/club Christmas party is on Saturday,  December 
12th starting at 5 PM at the Newstead Firehall. We are looking for 
donations and/or help in getting donation for the club. If you would 
like to make a donation or help out, please contact the Sno-Phone 
at 741-NESS (6377) or stop into a meeting. 
 
Fundraising: 2016 “Save Around Buffalo” Coupon Books are in. If 
you would like to purchase one or sell a few for the club contact the 
Sno Phone at 741-NESS or stop into a meeting. 
 
Super Raffle Tickets:  Super Raffle tickets are in!  $5 gets you a 
chance to win one of the 50 great prizes on the ticket.  Stop into a 
meeting or contact the Sno-Phone if you would like to get a raffle 
ticket or sell some for the club.    

 
Find us on the web at: 

www.snoseekers.com 
 

Club Officers 
  President:  Al Wolbert 

  Vice President:  Bill Peronne 

  Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  
  Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

  Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

  Trail Coordinator:  Tim Naab 

  Board Member:  Kevin Gaik 

  Board Member:  Dan Dressel 

  Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 

  Board Member:  Matt Schroeder 

  Board Member:  Frank Schroeder 

  Board Member:  Ron Watts 

  Board Member:  Jake Kelkenberg 

 

 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 

Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 

Chairperson: Bill P. 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 

 Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 

Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 

Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 

 Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Comm. 

Chairperson:  Bill P. 
 

Trails/Landowners Comm.  

Chairperson: Tim N. 
 

Trail Guides Committee 

Chairperson: Curt W. 
 

Newsletter Committee 

Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 

Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 

Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 

Chairperson: Al O. 
 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  
We are trying to manage our funds more efficiently due to 
cuts in State funding.  Each member will receive all 12 
months right at your computer!!  If you do not have a 
computer… call 741-NESS to let us know that you 
would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to put a lot of 
time and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, in-
formed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 

Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and 
register. Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any 
questions.  The photo gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

 

 

Hi again everyone, 

We are now at the stage where we will be preparing to put trails back in for the upcoming sea-
son.  If you have ever thought of what goes into installing a snowmobile trail, please get in 
contact with us.  We could always use the help and would be more than happy to show any-
one what goes into the proper way to mark trails.  A huge thanks goes out to all of our current 
trail captains for once again getting ready to put the markers back into the ground.  And I also 
must give a huge thanks to all of our landowners who allow us to make this whole trail system 
possible.  Remember that without them, we would have no trails at all.  Again, please remem-
ber to renew your membership if you haven't already done so.  Also remember that we could 
use help with our fast approaching Christmas party.  Before you know it, we will be out there 
riding around on our nice trails.  Start thinking snow! 
 
Thanks again,  
Al Wolbert 
President 
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   Want to 

Advertise… 

 

 
 

 

Call our 

Sno-Phone for de-

tails!! 

741-6377 

 ADVERTISE WITH US! 

 

Become a NESS sponsor— it’s easy and 
very affordable. You can advertise in our 
newsletter (1/8 page, 1/4 page , 1/2 page 
or full page) or on our trail billboards 
(located at high traffic areas), trail direction-
al signs, have a banner ad on our sponsor 
page linked to your website, or your own 
individual vinyl graphic signage on the trail. 

ATTENTION LANDOWNERS!! 

 
Please contact the trail coordinator, any officer, the Sno-Phone 

or leave a message on our website if any area of your property 

needs attention this year. We will try to address any issues    

during trail install. We greatly appreciate the use of your land 

for our trails. 

Thanks again for all of your support.  

Without your generosity, we wouldn’t have these wonderful 

trails. 
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Thank You!!!! 
American Legion L.L. Tillman Post No. 900 

 

For accommodating us for our  

General Meetings 
 

                                                        9 Eckerson Ave. in Akron (that's were Rte 93 and the bike path meet).  
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Renew your  

membership now for 

the 2015-2016 season! 

“Thank You” to our Landowners!  

 
     Our Landowner raffle is here....  

   

  We draw a name each month from our landowner list.   

 

The following landowner has won a $50 gift card: 

 

October : Dave DeYoung 

 

Please help us go green with our newsletter.  If you would like to receive your 

monthly newsletter to your email inbox every month instead of through the 

US postal system please send us an email with your name and email address.  

You can also email us if you would like to update the email address that you 

receive your monthly newsletter at.   

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  

— 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!! 
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             Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Apparel for Sale 

 
Adult: Guys     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

 

 

 Blue short sleeve t-shirt                   S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL     $ 12 / $ 13 
         Blue long sleeve t-shirt                S-M       XXL-XXXL  $ 14 / $ 15 
         Blue hooded sweatshirt                S-M-L         XXL-XXXL  $ 32 / $ 34 
 
         
 
 
 

Adult: Ladies 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 Pink short sleeve t-shirt S-M-L-XL   $ 12 
 Pink baseball cap  one size fits most  $ 12 
 Pink fleece hat   one size fits most  $ 12 

 

Kids: 
 Blue short sleeve t-shirt M-L-XL   $ 10 

  
Other items: 

 Long sleeve nylon wind breaker  navy blue                   $ 25 (L-XL only) 
 
Printed: t-shirt 
Embroidered: sweatshirt, bb cap, knit caps, skull cap, wind breaker 

 
To purchase apparel, please email us at: snoseekers@yahoo.com  or call us at 741-NESS 
 
Please include:  name, address, phone number and items wanted. 

mailto:snoseekers@yahoo.com
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RIDE RESPONSIBLY—

DON’T DRINK AND 

RIDE 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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